
 

 

 

 

Weekly News 
15th June 2018 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have looked at 
alternative spellings for 

some sounds we have already 
learnt. For example 'ou' in 

shout and 'ow' in cow. Please 
keep reading at home and 

write in the dairies as much 
as you can. 

Maths

In Maths this week we have 
been looking at 3D shapes. 

We are learning to describe 
them using the terms 'edges 
and faces'(rather than sides 

and corners like we do for 
2D shapes). What 3D shapes 

can you find at home? 

Hot Weather

We are doing our best to make 
sure the children drink lots of 

water throughout the day. 
Please ensure the children's 

bottles contain water only (not 
squash or juice) and are 

named. 

Summer fair!

We hope you know already 
but just a reminder about 

Fern Hill summer fair which 
is tomorrow! Please come 

along to enjoy the fun with 
us!  

Dynamic Dads

We are very excited to 
invite Reception dads (and 

uncles, grandads etc!) to our 
Dynamic Dads workshop, 9-

10 on Friday 13th July (after 
the dads breakfast). We will 
be setting up lots of exciting 

learning opportunities to 
enjoy with the children. 

Junk Modelling

The children love modelling 
with recycled materials and it 

is great for their 
mathematical knowledge, 

problem-solving and artistic 
development. We would love 
more junk! Nothing larger 
than a cereal box please. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjJkPmdsM7bAhXqIMAKHd1AA-4QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://study.com/academy/lesson/what-are-3d-shapes-definition-examples-quiz.html&psig=AOvVaw1bjwnY2bw-nVOvlybMlQtV&ust=1528901543270661

